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FROM THE PRESIDENT ~ 

Our International Event this year was one of our 

best ever thanks to Ethel Enserro and Ellie 

Grieco!  How often do you get to go to an event 

that takes you away for the evening to another 

country to enjoy their customs and rich heritage?  

Well Ethel and Ellie transported us to their 

homeland by providing us with an authentic 

Greek evening at Milo’s Restaurant that was 

filled with delicious Greek food, wine, music, 

entertainment and even a little shopping. It was a 

great night enjoyed by all. OPA! 

 

The performance of “Gentlemen Prefer Divas” by 

O’Connell & Co. is always a fun evening, but 

when we have Marilyn Ciancio, Lona 

Allendoerfer and Ann Rudin hosting the event 

along with knowing that some of our own U.B. 

Women are performing as “Divas” in the show, 

we double our pleasure.  Our hosts enhanced the 

evening even further by arranging a lovely “meet 

and greet” for us to sip a little wine and socialize 

before and after the show, plus the opportunity to 

win a drawing for a three-night stay at St. Elmo’s 

Hotel condo in the Chautauqua Institution to add 

to the excitement.  Many thanks to our 

chairwomen and performing members. 

Now the fun continues with the holiday season 

quickly approaching.  It’s time to bring out all of 

our bright or sparkly outfits and try to cram as 

many holiday events as possible on to our 

calendars because no woman ever wants to miss 

anything, so why not live it up and book them all!  

But the most important Holiday Luncheon event 

you’ll need to reserve will belong to our U.B. 

Women’s Club to be held at Banchetti’s by 

Rizzo on Friday, December 7, 2018. 

(Continued on next page) 

 
 

PROGRAM CALENDAR FOR 2018-2019 

 
 

November 7, 2018 -- Wednesday  6:00 p.m. 

GENTLEMEN PREFER DIVAS 

O’Connell & Co., 4625 Harlem Road, Amherst 

Co-Chairs:  Marilyn Ciancio, Lona Allendoerfer, Ann Rudin  

 

November  8, 2018 -- Thursday  2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

BUFFALO FEDERATION OF WOMEN’S CLUBS TEA 

Buffalo State President’s Home, 152 Lincoln Pkwy,  Buffalo 

Chair:  Buffalo Federation of Women’s Clubs 

 

December 7,  2018 – Friday    11:30 a.m. 

HOLIDAY LUNCHEON & POINSETTIA DISTRIBUTION 
Banchetti by Rizzo’s, 550  N. French Road,  Amherst 

Co-Chairs:  Linda Lee Sciortino, Patricia Butler, Mary Anne Grady 

 Poinsettia Distribution:  Co-Chairs: Beth Hornung, Ellie Grieco 

 

February 1, 2019 – Friday   6:00 p.m.  

DINNER & WINE TASTING -- French Cuisine 
Fairdale Banquet Center, 672 Wehrle Drive, Amherst 

Co-Chairs: Luella Kenny, Pat Pogodzinski,  

   Debra Berger, Betty Schaertel 

  

March 24, 2019 -- Sunday   6:00 p.m.  

CHINESE BANQUET  
Eastern Pearl Restaurant, 938 Maple Road, Williamsville 

Co-Chairs:  Jill Lucci, Debbie Loccke 

 

April  27, 2019 -- Saturday   11:00 -2:30 p.m. 

FASHION SHOW & ELECTION LUNCHEON 
Brookfield Country Club, 5120 Shimerville Rd., Clarence 

Co-Chairs:  Sharon Sangiacomo, Marion Schultz 

  

May 18, 2019 -- Saturday   11:30 a.m. 

SPRING LUNCHEON & OFFICER INSTALLATION  
Russell’s Steaks, Chops & More, 6675 Transit Road, Williamsville 

Co-Chairs:  Jane Meka, Betty Schaertel 

 Spring Flower Distribution:   [Vouchers Only]  

Co-Chairs: Betty Schaertel, Ethel Enserro 

 

  

http://wings.buffalo.edu/org/womens
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I will chair our Holiday Luncheon with Patricia A. Butler and Mary Anne Grady. Members who have attained 

Honorary Status by belonging to U.B. Women’s Club for over 50 years and the Milestone Members who have 

reached 25+ years of U.B. Women’s Club membership will be recognized by our Membership Recognition Chair, 

Maryann “Po” Jumper at this luncheon. Come early to shop because we will have a ton of your favorite vendors 

available before as well as after lunch. You might even find something you can donate to be included in a gift 

basket for our upcoming Dinner & Wine Tasting event set for Friday, February 1, 2019 at the Fairdale 

Banquet Center. 
 

The deadline for our Holiday Plant Sale is Friday, November 16th   so please be sure to place your orders early 

by mailing your check and completed order form to Beth Hornung listed on the form included in our Newsletter so 

you can pick your plants/wreaths up between 10:30-2:30 when you come to our Holiday Luncheon at Banchetti’s 

on Friday, December 7th. 
 

Happy  Holidays and Best Wishes for the Year ahead! 
 

Linda Lee Sciortino, President 

 

 

From Linda Lee Sciortino, President, UB Women’s Club: 

 

        COLLECT FOR CLUB WOMEN 

Keep us, oh God, from pettiness; 

     Let us be large in thought, in word, in deed. 

Let us be done with fault-finding 

     And leave off self-seeking. 

May we put away all pretense 

     And meet each other face to face, 

Without self-pity and without prejudice. 

     May we never be hasty in judgement 

And always generous. 

Let us take time for all things; 

      Make us to grow calm, serene, gentle. 

Teach us to put into action our better impulses, 

      Straightforward and unafraid. 

Grant that we may realize it is 

      The little things that create differences,  

That in the big things of life we are at one. 

      And may we strive to touch and to know 

The great, common human heart of us all. 

      And, oh Lord God, let us never forget 

    To be Kind! 

  ~ Mary Stewart (April, 1904) 

      Longmont, Colorado 
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GRACE CAPEN TRIBUTE FUND 

 

    A donation was made to the Grace Capen 

Tribute Fund by UBWC member, Myra S. Razik, 

in memory of Ann Maureen Triggle, who was a 

UBWC Past President (1969-1970) and member 

who passed away this year.  On behalf of 

U.B.Women's Club, I sent Ms. Razik a thank you 

note for her generous contribution and an 

acknowledgement of her donation and sympathy 

was sent to the decedent's husband, David 

Triggle. 

 

Jane Meka, Tribute Fund Chair 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

GET WELL & SYMPATHY CARDS 

REMINDER  

Please be advised that if you know of any   

UBWC member that should be sent a Get   

Well or Sympathy Card, you should 

contact   

our NEW Corresponding Secretary,   

MARYALICE PELLICCI at 536-9867  or 

e-mail @ mpellicci@roadrunner.com  

 

GRACE W. CAPEN TRIBUTE FUND  

In 1975, the Women’s Club at the University at 

Buffalo established the Grace W. Capen Tribute Fund 

for students who attained an outstanding academic 

achievement by completing a minimum of 45-50 hours 

of full time work at the University with a quality point 

average of 3.9 or higher.  This Tribute Fund receives 

monies from individuals who wish to pay “tribute” in 

memory of the loss of a loved one; in lieu of a birthday 

present, or even in honor of an individual upon their 

upcoming nuptials, anniversary, etc.  Donation receipts 

are acknowledged to the bereaved family members or 

the assigned individuals, however the donation amount 

is never mentioned in the note.  The donor receives a 

personal handwritten thank you note from U.B. 

Women’s Club on behalf of the Grace W. Capen 

Tribute Fund for their generous donation.  

Anyone interested in contributing to the Grace W. 

Capen Tribute Fund may make their check payable to 

U.B. Women’s Club with a notation in the memo 

section stating who and what their donation is intended 

for and mail to our UBWC Tribute Fund Chairwoman 

at:  

Jane Meka,   

UBWC Tribute Fund Chairwoman     

379 Berryman Drive  

Snyder, NY  14226-4371 

CALLING ALL MEMBERS  

Any member who may be interested in participating in 

any of our fundraising events by helping on the basket 

committee, selling raffles at an event, modeling in our 

fashion show, etc., or by working with our Chairs/Co-

Chairs on any event, is asked to please contact me by 

e-mail @ lindasciortino@yahoo.com or at 832-9476.  

You might find it fun and easy to get more involved in 

our fundraising events and your support and 

participation are welcome and much appreciated.  

Linda Lee Sciortino,  

UBWC Program Chairwoman  

 

 



4 

 

BASKET COMMITTEE: 

On June 20, 2018, our Basket Committee was formed and I sent an e-mail to ALL UBWC MEMBERS 

encouraging you to please solicit throughout the year for gift cards to restaurants, salons, stores, galleries, shows, 

sports events, etc. and/or to please donate wine, prepared theme baskets, or any new gift items that can be include in 

making up the baskets to be raffled at our Dinner & Wine Tasting and Election/Fashion Show events. We greatly 

depend on YOUR donations for our fundraising success and appreciate anything you can give. 

 

Please contact any of the following Chairwomen of the Basket Committee when you have an item to be 

donated and they will make arrangements with you to get your donation: 

 

Dinner & Wine Tasting – need donations before February 1, 2019 

Co-Chairs:   Marion Schultz 839-5626 mare.schultz@gmail.com 

Sharon Sangiacomo 839-4247 sangiacomoj@aol.com 

 

Election/Fashion Show Luncheon – need donations before April 27, 2019 

Co-Chairs:   Maryalice Pellicci 536-9867 mpellicci@roadrunner.com 

Catherine Barthel 839-4371 catherine.barthel@me.com 

 

Basket Committee: 

All Above Co-Chairs  Christine Shiah Sandra Starks 

Cynthia Dlugos   Joyce Lenda  Susan Busch 

Mary Ellen Dye  Mary Anne Grady Cassandra Davitt  

 

THANK YOUFOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT!! 

        Linda Lee Sciortino, President 

 

 
 Listed below are renewal and new members who joined after the deadline for the 2018-2019 

UBWC Yearbook. If any of the information is incorrect, please contact me at 235-8617.   

Ethel Enserro, membership chairperson. 

                           RENEWAL MEMBERS 

Jayne C. Farkas 

270 Irving Dr     Diane I. Forrest (rejoining after a    

Tonawanda, NY 14150-1412   few years leave)         

693-2316     223 Cherrywood Dr. 

jaynefarkas@gmail.com   Williamsville NY 14221-1504 

      Primary: 689-9267 

      Cell:239-8525 

     second address: 

      440 Fox Haven Dr., #2209 

      Naples, FL 34104-5126 

 

    NEW MEMBERS 

Janet B. Zehr (Richard)    Peggy Lyons 

755 Renaissance Apt. 301C   24 Newfield St. 

Williamsville, NY 14221-8047  Buffalo NY 14207-1716 

428-3799     Primary:875-9199 

jbzehr@aol.com    Cell: 553-0915 

      peglyons@buffalo.edu   

       
 

mailto:mare.schultz@gmail.com
mailto:sangiacomoj@aol.com
mailto:mpellicci@roadrunner.com
mailto:catherine.barthel@me.com
mailto:jaynefarkas@gmail.com
mailto:jbzehr@aol.com
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Meetings are on the second Monday of the month.  Dues are $3/year  

Time:  1 pm refreshments, 1:30 pm discussion  

Location:  Canterbury Woods Clubhouse, 671 Downing Lane, off Ayer Road, Williamsville  

Public library copies of each title are plentiful and titles are also available for purchase.   

Nov 12 – Nomadland:  Surviving America in the Twenty-first Century by Jessica Bruder, c2017  

 Leader:  Carolyn Giambra   Hostesses:  Po Jumper and Ruth Anderson  

Dec 10 – Women in Sunlight by Frances Mayes, c2018  

 Leader:  Kathy Kubala   Hostesses:  Marcia Scott and Grace Little  

Jan 14, 2019– Most Beautiful Woman in Florence:  a story of Botticelli by Alyssa Palumbo, c2017  

 Leader:  Susan Busch   Hostesses:  Carla Bevilacqua and Connie Rao  

Feb 11 – Pachinko by Min Jin Lee, c2017                           

 Leader: Pam Pollock   Hostesses:  Fay Leader and Fran Kurtz  

Mar 11 – Killers of the Flower Moon: the Osage Murders and the Birth of the FBI by David Grann, c  

 Leader:  Joan Taggart   Hostesses:  Gerriann Ronsen and Connie Umland  

Apr 8 – The Electrifying Fall of Rainbow City:  Spectacle and Assassination at the 1901 World’s Fair 

by                                                                                                        Margaret Creighton, c2016  

 Leader:  Paula Salamone   Hostesses:  Maryann Cadelli and Allene Falk   

May 13 – Planning Meeting   Leaders:  Carolyn Giambra, Lois Kelly   Hostess:  TBD  

UB WOMEN’S CLUB BOOK GROUP   2018-2019 
CHAIRS:  Carolyn Giambra, 863-8945, Lois Kelly, 649-8015 
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  MAH JONGG TOO 

This group is an outgrowth of the original 

Mah Jongg group.  We are a small group 

and welcome new members. We are 

relatively new to the game but are getting 

better and faster.  We meet in each other's 

homes from 1-4pm on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays opposite the original Maj 

group.   If you are interested in joining us, 

please call Beth Kaderabeck (716-689-

0883) for more details. 

 
 

 

UBWC APPAREL / COOKBOOKS FOR 

SALE 

Blue Polo Shirts ......................... $20.00 

White Mock-turtlenecks ............ $20.00  

Cookbooks................................... $5.00 

(All proceeds go to Grace Capen Academic 

Awards)   

Call or email Joan Ryan   626-9332 
ryan1452@roadrunner.com 

 

Needlework Group: 

The Needlework Group meets the third 

Thursday of the month at a member’s 

home. We do any type of needlework 

including embroidery, knitting, etc. Light 

refreshments are served.  If you would like 

to join this group, contact Lona 

Allendoerfer at 688-1734  

or lona.allendoerfer@gmail.com 

Dinner With Friends (formerly Seasonal Evening 
Gourmet) 
Co-Chairs:  Kim O’Donnell and Pam Lojacono 
  
Dinner With Friends is a group of UB Women’s Club 
members who enjoy each other’s company while sharing a 
meal. 
A member hosts the dinner in their home. The host and 
committee choose a theme, prepare the food, and serve the 
meal. Recipes are discussed and shared. The cost of the food 
and wine is shared among the attendees. 
  
Dinner With Friends will meet on January 15, February 19, 
April 16, May 15, and June 18. 
Members need not host but must serve on a committee to 
plan, prepare, and serve the meal at least once during the 
year. 
We welcome new members and encourage you to join us! 
Contact Kim or Pam for more information: 
Kim O’Donnell:    kim3737@gmail.com 
                                 716-939-2288 (home) 
                                304-290-0229 (cell) 
Pam Lojacono:      plojacon@buffalo.edu 
                              716-689-4726 (home) 
                              716-572-2596 (cell 
 
 

Correction: 

Leila Baker’s name was spelled wrong on 

page 12 of the October Newsletter. 
 

BOARD POSITIONS  

Any UBWC member who is interested in   

attaining a position on our Board, when or 

if an  

opening becomes available, should contact 

our   

Nominating Chairwoman, LINDA 

EATON at  854-3564 or e-mail @ 

lbskm@roadrunner.com  

for consideration. 
 

mailto:kim3737@gmail.com
mailto:plojacon@buffalo.edu


10 

 

  



11 

 

  

UB WOMEN’S CLUB 
2018 HOLIDAY PLANT SALE 

 
                       Our 2018 Annual Holiday Plant Sale is a major fund-raiser with  

 proceeds going to the Grace Capen Academic Awards Fund. 
       The plants are beautiful and of high quality. Please support this project with your order. 

 
Order Deadline: Friday, November 16th 
 
Pick-Up: Friday, December 7th, 10:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 
   At the Holiday Luncheon, at Banchetti’s, 550 N. French Rd, Amherst 
  
Checks payable to: UB Women’s Club 
 
Mail order to: Beth Hornung, 11 Greenwood Drive,Orchard Park, NY 14127 (662-5545) 
 

✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂ 
Cut and Mail Order Form 

 ✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂ 
 

Poinsettias 
      4 1/2” - $4.50                              6 ½” - $8.50                             9” - $16.50                 12” Decorator Pot - $28.00 
      __________Red                         __________Red                   __________Red                       __________Red 
      __________Pink                       __________Pink                  __________Pink                      __________Pink 
      __________White                    __________White               __________White                   __________White 
      __________Marble                  __________Marble            __________Marble                 __________Marble 
 
 

               Center Pieces - $18.00             6 ½” Cyclamen - $12.00            Mixed Door Swag  

      w/1 candle, pinecones, accents                        _____Pink    ____Purple                         26”, Fir, Cedar, Juniper 
                     __________12”Round                        _____ Red    ____White                     ______Decorated-$18.00 
                     __________12”Oval                                   
 
 

Wreaths 
                   10” Center (finished 22”)                                                          14” Center (finished 24”) 
      __________Plain Frasier Fir - $18.00                                            _________Decorated Mix Greens - $28.00 
      __________Decorated Frasier Fir - $22.00                                  _________Undecorated-$23 

                                                                            
Thank You for your support 

 
Total Enclosed:   Name ____________________________________________ 
 
$________________   Address____________________________________________ 
 
Phone___________________ E Mail_____________________________________________ 
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Important Announcement    

 

 Annual Dinner & Wine Pairing Event 

to be held on Friday, February 1, 2019 

at The Fairdale Banquet Center 

featuring French Wines & Cuisine 

Mark this date on your calendars! 

 

This is our major fundraising event of the year and is known for its extensive basket 

raffle.  The more people that donate – the more successful we’ll be. 

The Basket Committee will be at the Holiday Luncheon and will gladly accept any 

basket donations.  Also, please consider bringing a bottle of wine to donate that 

same day.  We need and appreciate your collective help and generosity in donating. 

Event Co-Chairs:  Debra Berger, Betty Schaertel, Luella Kenny & Pat Pogodzinski  
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45 Years Plus 

 

Ardis Stewart 

Sandra Douglass 

Florence Kiser 

Barbara Meenaghan 

Myra Razik 

Rosemary Mayne 

Delores Schmidt 

Leila Baker 

Lucille Gasparini 

Irma Katz 

Barbara Paganelli 

Joan Sprowl 

 

40 Years Plus 

 

Joan D’Arrigo 

Velina Ruckenstein 

Carol Greiner 

Joan Ryan 

Sun-Mi Fung 

Jean Jain 

Eleanor Miles 

Ann Rudin 

Irene Swiatowy 

Jane Kite 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 Years Plus 

 

Marilyn Ciancio 

Mary Soom 

Julia Cohan 

Elenora Heffner 

Suzanne Handel 

Tracy Kawi 

Ninfa Straubinger 

 

 

 

25 Years Plus 

 

Shirley Buckle 

Constance Gicewicz 

Dawn Halvorsen 

Carmella Hanley 

Patricia Henry 

Meena Rustgi 

Carol Steele 

Geraldine Ryder 

Lois Sindoni 

Louise Bacon 

CONGRATULATIONS 

On Attaining These Milestones 
 

HONORARY STATUS TO WOMEN 

WHO HAVE ATTAINED OVER 

50 YEARS MEMBERSHIP IN 

U. B. WOMEN’S CLUB 

Marie Schillo-60 years plus member 

Patricia M. Addelman – Past President 1985-1986 

Lona W. Allendoerfer – Past President 1991-1992 

Judith P. Baumer – Past President 1976-1977 

Dorothy T. Soong – Past President 1974-1975 

Margaret DeLuca 

Carolyn J. Hansen 

Kirsten M. Milbrath 

Betty J. Mitchell 
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Women’s Club Newsletter 
Read on-line @ ubwp.buffalo.edu/ubwomensclub  

The newsletter deadlines for the 2019- 2020 year are as follows: 
  
 February 8, 2019 (for March issue) 
                       List of New Members 
                       Chinese Banquet Form 
                       Fashion Show Reservation Form 
                       Election Slate 
 March 15, 2019 (for April issue) 

  
 

 

  


